
Dr. Cook, 
 
 Good morning ma'am I wanted to send you an email regarding one of your 
professors, Dan Greenheck.  I wanted to praise the College for hiring such a 
phenomenal math professor.  I am an older student (served in the United States Marine 
Corps) and have been out of high school for quite some time.  While pursing a 
Mechanical Engineering degree, I have noticed that most of my math skills have been 
forgotten.  Mr. Greenheck's strategy of teaching has enabled me to succeed and carry 
on my once forgotten math skills (now solidified) to the next class.  The way Mr. 
Greenheck teaches is one of a kind, he breaks everything down to basic math allowing 
those students that are struggling or forgot the concepts to keep pace with the course 
ledger.  I have never had such an efficient professor at the collegiate level.  As a 
veteran student I can appreciate Grossmont College for bringing in such an outstanding 
professor.  Thank you for your time and effort in reading my letter.   
 
Semper Fidelis,  
  
MICHAEL BUDD 
 


